
 

Dear colleagues, 

 

As you all know we will have our next RC 21 meeting in Urbino, Italy, between 27-29 

August 2015. 

It is time, however, to start thinking on the location of the 2016 meeting, so that the 

organizers of this conference can have all the proper time for planning and preparation. 

This message calls for venues proposals for hosting the 2016 RC 21 Conference. 

The proposals should follow the template attached to this message, and not exceed the 4 

pages. 

The deadline for proposal submission is January 31th, 2015. The board will choose a 

proposal before June, 30th 2015, based on the proposals’ scientific and institutional 

elements, as well as considering the thematic and geographical strategies of the RC. 

All our best, 

 

 

Eduardo Marques 

 

Alberta Andreotti  

 

 

--  

Eduardo Marques 

Professor livre-docente - DCP/USP, pesquisador - Centro de Estudos da 

Metrópole 

Livre-docente Professor - DCP/USP, researcher - Center for 

Metropolitan Studies 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Per cancellarsi, scrivi a: news-unsubscribe@rc21.org 

Se vuoi conoscere altri comandi, scrivi a: news-help@rc21.org 
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